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Rep. Mason:

Please review this draft to make sure it achieves your intent.  I included NOTES in the
draft that raise questions about particular provisions of the draft.

In addition, you indicated that the contractor requirements of the draft should also
apply to other energy efficiency and weatherization programs for which work is
contracted under current law.  Therefore, the draft imposes those requirements on
programs under ss. 16.26 and 196.374 (2) (a), (b), and (c).  Are there additional
programs under current law that are relevant to this issue?  You may want to obtain
the input of DOA or the PSC on this issue.
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